
Academic Recovery Center (ARC) 

Open House 

Thurs. July 30, 2015 

5:00 PM to 6:00 PM 

 

Please come and see the new facility, meet the 

teachers and enjoy some refreshments.   

The ARC is located at Thomasville High School on Remington Ave.  The 

driveway is beside the softball fields.  The first day of school is 

Monday, August 3, 2015. 


